
ALAUX 03-15 - UPDATE ON AUXINFO  

10 FEB 2015 

1. On January 12, 2015, ALAUX 001/15 notified Auxiliarists of the potential disruption 

or loss of AUXINFO as early as later that month.  

2. AUXINFO remains fully available and functional, as does the AUXDATA information 

system which provides the information to AUXINFO. AUXINFO is expected to remain 

in this status for at least the next six to twelve months.  

3. AUXINFO status updates will be periodically provided. Thank you for your support 

and continued utilization of the Auxiliary administrative tools currently available.  

 

 

 


